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September 03, 2021
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Dear President,

Application for renewal of my ExCo membership

It is a privilege for me to present my application for renewal of my ExCo membership.

I am grateful for the trust you granted to me for my ExCo position as Full member that end’s this year 2021.

I spent more than 20 years in the Industry section of the FIP, which allowed me to fully understand the needs of members, the strategic orientations of the profession and the interactions necessary with other sections to sort out potential for IPS growth.
Industrialist passionate about innovation, I put the pharmaceutical industry in touch with the supply chain and clinical pharmacy in order to better anticipate and avoid shortages, in order to limit the risks to public health and allow more equity and accessibility to care in the world.

At this end of my first Full ExCo membership, I wish to renew this position in the ExCo. 
This will enable me to carried out effectively my position as Vice-president recently elected by you all and to better manage the projects that I have been assign by the section.

- Optimize the involvement of IPS members in the work of the exco and suggest that they all be able to vote for the IPS Award, and repeat the satisfaction survey
- Locating qualitatively and geographically the members and their expertise, and establishing a platform allowing international mobility and recruitment, and continuing education program

These are my motivation to serve you the best, by putting my experience at the service of IPS, while working as a team with all, colleagues in the executive committee and with all of you who want it of course.

So be sure to choose me without hesitation.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr Didier Mouliom
Vice-president IPS

